
From: Guggenhime, Richard (Perkins Coie)
To: Young, Victor
Subject: Fwd: Richard Guggenhime Appointment to Airport Commission
Date: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 1:03:39 PM

Here it is 

Richard Guggenhime | Perkins Coie, LLP
Senior Counsel
505 Howard Street, Suite 1000
San Francisco, CA  94105
D: 1.415.344.7034
rguggenhime@perkinscoie.com

Begin forwarded message:

From: Art Agnos <artagnos@yahoo.com>
Date: October 25, 2017 at 9:25:38 AM PDT
To: Asha Safai <asha.safai@sfgov.org>, Norman Yee <norman.yee@sfgov.org>,
Supervisor Sandra Lee Fewer <sandra.fewer@sfgov.org>
Subject: Richard Guggenhime Appointment to Airport Commission

Dear Mr Chairman and Members,

It is with great pleasure and without hesitation that I write this
endorsement of Richard Guggenhime for appointment to the San
Francisco Airport Commission. The Airport Commission is one of the most
important economic asset of our city and requires the best citizen
oversight. 

Mr. Guggenhime has been a talented citizen participant in San Francisco
governance ever since he was appointed to the Parking Authority and
then the Board of Permit Appeals by Mayor George Moscone.  As one of
six mayors who have called on him to serve San Francisco on a variety of
major city commissions that include the Fire Commission, Recreation and
Park, and now the Airport Commission, I trust him completely to serve in
this important current post in city government.

In addition to an enormously busy and successful legal practice in our city,
Mr. Guggenhime has always made time to raise and contribute millions of
dollars for San Francisco General Hospital, Meals on Wheels and a
number of non profit organizations that serve elderly poor and needy
people. 

This hard working, talented, and most generous San Franciscan is most
worthy of your vote for reappointment to the SF Airport Commission. I
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respectfully ask for your vote today in Committee for the reappointment of
Richard Guggenhime to the SF Airport Commission.

Sincerely,
Art Agnos

 

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it in error, please advise the
sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.


